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29 January 2025 

Jayson 
fyi-request-29653-4ba1046c@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
(LGOIMA) – (case number CAS-1037823-G0G7X8) 

 

Kia ora Jayson, 
 
I refer to your official information request dated 28 December 2024 regarding the intended widening of 
West Coast Road (Auckland Council Designation 1454). 
 
Designation 1454 is a rollover designation included in the Auckland Unitary Plan in late 2016/early 2017. 
This Designation was previously known as WCCRW 13 under the Auckland Council District Plan – Waitakere 
Section Plan.  The designation applies to both sides of the Road and has a width of 2.6m from each side of 
the legal road boundary. 
  
The Designation has a lapse date of 15 years from being operative in the Unitary Plan. The lapse date for 
this Designation is 11/04/2032. The specific information in relation to Designation 1454 can be found under 
the Auckland Unitary Plan Operative in Part via here (page 149). The extent of the Designation can be seen 
under the Auckland Unitary Plan map and a high-level snip is provided below (marked red)  

 

 
 
Currently there is no planned start date to carry out the works for this designation. 

We trust this clarifies your request, but should you believe that we have not dealt with your request 
appropriately, you are able to make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman in accordance with 
section 27(3) of the LGOIMA Act and seek an investigation and review in regard to this matter. 

https://unitaryplan.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/images/Auckland%20Unitary%20Plan%20Operative/Chapter%20K%20Designations/Auckland%20Transport%20(North%20West%20-%20D1400%20to%20D1485).pdf
https://unitaryplanmaps.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/upviewer/
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 Ngā mihi, 
 

 
Phil Wratt 
Engagement Manager 
Customer Care 
 

 

 


